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Dear Parents and Carers              16 June 2023 
 
 
Proposed Summer Uniform  
 
As hot summers seem to be more prevalent – and following discussions with some of our students – we 
would like to offer the option of wearing shorts as a summer uniform during terms 5 and 6. 
 
We are mindful of the cost of living at the moment so have done some research to find options that will be 
as low cost as possible.  We will be incorporating tailored knee length shorts as an option for students 
during the summer terms.  These styles can be bought from Southwest Schoolwear, most supermarkets 
and department stores such as Marks & Spencer at a price range from around £6 - £24. 
 
This is the style and length of short that would be part of the uniform.  I would also like to take this 
opportunity to remind you of our new style school skirt – the Charleston Drop Waist style, in black – which 
is also pictured below. 
 

 
 
The shorts will be the summer uniform option for next year – in very hot weather, blazers and ties will not 
need to be worn and this will be announced as necessary. The skirt style will be the required uniform skirt 
from September. If you would like your child to wear either of these for the rest of this year, we are very 
happy for them to do so.   
 
Please note that shorts need to be formal black shorts similar to the pictures above and should not have 
any logos displayed. 
 
If you have any questions or would like to check before you buy, please contact Mrs Easterbrook or Mr 
Atkinson. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Lynda Bevan 
Headteacher 
 


